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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  

A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Board. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion by the Chair. The 
person who asked the question may ask one relevant supplementary question, 
which shall be put and answered without discussion. 
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 

1. Question from John Kapp –– Commissioning Strategy CCG 
 
 Does the board agree that 'first do no harm' should be the first principle of the 

commissioning strategy of the CCG, and that the HWB should hold them to 
account to uphold it? 

 
 

2. Question from Valerie Mainstone – Self Isolation Arrangements 
 

"The HWB will be well aware of the vast amount of money that has been 
wasted by the central government on private firms to carry out the Test-Trace-
and-Treat programme, and the frustrations experienced by local Public Health 
Departments, such as our own, whose expertise lies in this area of work.  

"Unfortunately we know that some people ordered to self- isolate cannot do so 
for financial reasons. Is there any follow-up to indicate who does, and who 
does not self-isolate when ordered to do so, and is there any local system in 
place to support people in self- isolation?" 
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